
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Request for Funding re: Conduct of Carrying Capacity Studies in El Nido and Coron, Palawan
1 message

Teara Constine Rabang <ttrabang@denr.gov.ph> Thu, Dec 7, 2023 at 2:26 PM
To: "cddmimaropa@gmail.com" <cddmimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "Conrado Bravante, Jr." <cabravantejr@denr.gov.ph>, ampsegui@yahoo.com,
elma_eleria@yahoo.com

Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day.

May we kindly follow-up any update on the status of our memorandum, with Document Tracking Number CO-2023-116574, requesting for a project idea
note for the "Conduct of Carrying Capacity Studies in El Nido and Coron, Palawan".  We would appreciate receiving the said project idea note
before the end of December 2023 in time for our subsequent submission to potential funding agency.

Thank you very much po.

Best regards,
Teara

On Mon, Dec 4, 2023 at 4:08 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
Your concern was immediately forwarded to the Conservation and Development Division (CDD) for review and appropriate action

For other inquiries/follow-ups, you may reach them directly at their email address: cddmimaropa@gmail.com

Please also be informed that your concern has been assigned with Document Tracking Number  CO-2023-116574.

To track the status of your concern, please provide the number above for ease of reference.

Thank you and keep safe.

JEZETH MAE G. FADERO
Mathematician Aide I
Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA

On Mon, Dec 4, 2023 at 9:53 AM Teara Constine Rabang <ttrabang@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Ma'am/Sir:

Good day.

Respectfully forwarded is a memorandum signed by Director Al O. Orolfo of the Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service-DENR, with regard to the
above subject for your kind consideration.

Thank you very much.

Best regards,
Teara
--
Teara Constine T. Rabang
Project Preparation Division
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Telefax: (+63 2) 8926-2689

--
Teara Constine T. Rabang
Project Preparation Division
Foreign-Assisted and Special Projects Service
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101
Telefax: (+63 2) 8926-2689
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